November 14, 2006
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
Puget Sound Energy General Rate Case 

Docket Nos. UE-060266 and UG-060267 Consolidated
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and 16 copies of the Reply Brief of Commission Staff, and Certificate of Service.  Staff adopts Public Counsel’s Reply Brief regarding the PCA mechanism.  Staff adopts ICNU’s Reply Brief regarding power cost issues.  
Sincerely,

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Senior Counsel
Enclosures
RDC:klg
cc:  Parties
